November 29, 2017

http://www.clairelilienthal.org

Madison 750-8603 W. Scott 749-3516

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Week of November 27th

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCE WEEK

Week of December 4th

Inclusive Schools Week

Thurs., 12/7 – **Inclusive Schools Breakfast**, Madison, 8-9am Mon. – Fri. 12/4 – 12/8 – **Madison Site Book Fair** →

Week of December 11th

Tues., 12/12 – **SSC MTG**, 5:30 @ Scott (NO PTA MTG)

MIDDLE SCHOOL ATHLETICS

Girls' Soccer

Fri., 12/1 – CL vs. Aptos @ M.L. Ward #1

Wed., 12/6 - CL vs. Presidio @ Beach Chalet #1

Fri., 12/8 – CL vs. Giannini @ Franklin

Wed., 12/13 – CL vs. Denman @ Crocker

Fri., 1/15 – CL vs. Rooftop @ Beach Chalet #1

Dear Lilienthal Community,

As many of you know, college has the potential to significantly change the trajectory of a child's life. With a college degree, students gain exposure to new learning, diversity, increased earnings potential upon graduation, and life-long friendships. Recognizing those positive impacts, SFUSD has been partnering with the City and County of San Francisco to provide college savings accounts for all eligible Kindergarten students.

I would encourage all of you to open up a Kindergarten to College savings account and make any effort you can to begin regular savings to prepare for the cost associated with tuition and books. All accounts start with \$50 and there are a number of incentives associated with initial savings, a regularly scheduled savings plan, and registration with Kindergarten to College. You have the potential to earn over \$100 through the setup process.

For more information on this great program, please see the attached documents that will highlight the registration process, additional benefits, and how our school stacks up to other schools in the district.

Start planning today, before you know it, you'll be applying to colleges and being prepared will make all the difference.

If you have any questions about the program, please see the <u>Frequently Asked Questions</u> or reach out to <u>info@k2csf.org</u>.

With the long view in mind, Tyler Graff

Principal, Claire Lilienthal K-8



San Francisco Food Bank barrels

have arrived at both Lilienthal Campuses.

With the holiday season upon us, Claire Lilienthal will be collecting canned food for the SF-Marin Food Bank. Large food barrels are located near the offices at both the Madison and Scott campus. The barrels are available through December $14^{\rm th}$.

The most needed items are:

- Tuna, canned meat, peanut butter, soup, chili, beans, cereal, canned fruit and vegetables, whole grain rice, pasta and oats, (please no glass or perishable items)

For the first time in CL history, our food barrels are embarrassingly empty (out of 3 barrels at each site, only one has food and it isn't full). Historically, we've filled barrels for Thanksgiving and then again, for the winter holidays. This is an excellent opportunity to teach your children the gift of giving to those less fortunate. Please give generously to this most worthy cause.



CL Pajama Update!

Thank you to everyone who supported this year's 8th grade class fundraiser and bought the CL Wolves PJs. Thanks to you, we raised about \$1500 for the graduation ceremony next May! Pajamas have been delivered to your child's classrooms, so please check those backpacks for them! Email Mindy at mswagel@gmail.com if you have any questions or problems with your order.

Calling Scholastic Book Fair Volunteers

- Madison Campus

We are in need of parent volunteers for the Scholastic book fair to be held Dec 4 - 8th between 7:45am and 9:45am and 1:30pm to 5:30pm on the stage in the auditorium at Madison Campus. Please sign up if you have a few hours to spare. This is a great fundraising opportunity to stock classroom libraries and provide materials for our teachers, but we can do it without our parent volunteers.

Please sign up here:

http://www.school-

pages.com/cl/wiki.cgi/20172018ScholasticBookFair Questions? Contact Kimi at kimiueda@yahoo.com.

Attention Middle School Girls

VOLLEYBALL TRY OUTS

When: December 4, 5, 6 & 7

Where: Lilienthal

Time: 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm

You need to have your completed and signed SFUSD Physical Forms turned in to Ms. Hadley before you try out. If you have any questions, please call or e-mail Ms. Hadley - 415-749-3516 hadleyk@sfusd.edu

Annual Fund Drive Thank You & Results

Thank you all for your tremendous support of the Annual Fund Drive! Due to your efforts, we:

- Accomplished school-wide participation of 72% with about 370 donations representing 490 of our students, an increase of 3% over last year.
- Increased participation by 7% at Madison campus resulting in 91% campus wide participation. As a thank you, all Madison classrooms will receive a pizza party!
- Achieved a Scott campus participation of 60%, similar to last year. Ms. Carrillo's 4th grade class will receive a pizza party for reaching 89%!
- Raised approximately \$260,000 (including employer matches), a 4% increase over last

Please take our short online survey to get your feedback on this year's Annual Fund Drive. Click here to take the survey >.

The Annual Fund Committee - Carolyn Bailey, Sheila Brunsell, Teresa Goebel, Anne Sweeny, Ann von Germeten

Renegade Kids After School Classes

Winter registration is now open!

Tinker Your Future! It's Career Day for Renegades. What might the future hold? We explore a myriad of professions with science, technology, engineering and math foundations. What kinds of scientists are there? What is a tech worker? Our Renegades will explore fields they may not know existed, and others they may be curious about. Future biomedical engineers build a prosthetic limb. Budding chemists mix polymers to create resin shapes. We investigate how physics and engineering come together to create a zip line for a theme park.

Click this link for more

information: http://www.renegadegirlstinkeringclub.com/l ilienthal.html

Madison girls (K-2nd) Wednesdays Madison boys (K-2nd) Tuesdays Scott girls (3rd-5th) Thursdays Scott boys (3rd-5th) Mondays

20th Annual Staff Appreciation Luncheon
The annual Staff Appreciation Luncheon is our community's opportunity to come together to recognize Claire Lilienthal staff for their unparalleled dedication to our children. The committee is planning a three-course lunch at a favorite San Francisco restaurant on Friday, February 2. We greatly appreciate you making a donation to fund this event. If you would like to donate electronically, you may do so via PayPal or Venmo to ClaireLilienthalDonation@gmail.com. Please add a note indicating how you would like your name to appear on Donor List. Cash or check made out to CL Staff Appreciation will be accepted at either campus - see flyer being sent home with your child for details.

Limited Time Only: Claire Wear WINTER SALE!

Support our school while you shop this Holiday Season. Click here to start shopping > http://www.clairelilienthal.org/clairewear Place your order online and we will deliver it to your child in about a week! The online store will be open through Friday, December 15th.

Due to limited resources and staff, we cannot accept exchanges, returns and/or refunds. Questions? Email us at ClaireWearStore@gmail.com.

Tacolicious Mondays in December!

For the entire month of December, Tacolicious will donate 15% of a month's worth of Monday's proceeds to CL! Plan your family dinner outing at Tacolicious Marina location 2250 Chestnut St only.



WINTER BREAK IS DECEMBER 22 THROUGH JANUARY 5TH.